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Dear Parents,                               THANK YOU!                              January 15, 2025 

I thank you for your unwavering support and understanding, which greatly 

contributed to the success of Francis Habba. Thank you for encouraging              

your child to participate in the event. Regardless of the role they played,           

every effort mattered, and I deeply appreciated their involvement. 

I must also commend the incredible efficiency and creativity of our school staff. 

Their dedication and hard work are beyond words, and I hold immense 

affection and respect for all of them. 

However, I did notice a few students seated in the audience who did not         

take part in the event. It is disheartening to see such missed opportunities        

for growth and engagement. I urge parents to recognize the importance                

of participation and the potential adverse effects of staying uninvolved                      

on a child’s confidence and mindset. 

Additionally, I observed inappropriate behaviour during the event,                  

with someone whistling in the audience on three occasions. I know the person 

who did was not our parent. Such conduct does not reflect the standards            

and decorum we uphold. If you happen to know the individual responsible, 

kindly bring it to my attention. 

On a positive note, our students performed exceptionally well, both in the 

formal program and the Phoenix event. I feel immense pride in witnessing          

the growing number of confident and articulate speakers among our children. 

Congratulations to Mrs. Meble S Thomas, the Head of Coordinators, along           

with all the Coordinators, Teachers, and Office Staff for their outstanding efforts 

in making Francis Habba a grand success. Every aspect of the event was scripted 

and meticulously planned and executed by our staff, without involving             

any external event management. 
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